
 
 

 
 
  
16 November 2018  
 
 

Closure of Cleansing Prospectus  
 
 

The Board of The BetMakers Holdings Limited (ASX:TBH) (“Company”)  advises that its offer of shares 
pursuant to the cleansing prospectus issued on 7 September 2018 (“Prospectus Offer”) is now closed. 
 
The Company will not be issuing any shares pursuant to the Prospectus Offer. 
 
For further information regarding the Company, please contact:  
 

Charly Duffy  
Company Secretary 
companysecretary@thebetmakers.com   
+ 61 (0) 409 083 780 

Jane Morgan  
Investor & Media Relations 
investors@thebetmakers.com  
+ 61 (0) 405 555 618 

  


